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         With Summer well & truly here please 

could  parents make sure your child is        

provided with a hat, sun cream & closed in 

toe shoes that are clearly labelled for nursery 

please. Thank you  

Angela (Office Manager) 

Can’t quite believe that this will be my last ever 

Newsletter!  

It is with great sadness to inform you all that I 

will be leaving Deerlands after 6yrs for a new job 

at the end of August.  

I will miss all the staff who are brilliant at what 

they do and of course will miss all the amazing 

children and their lovely families here at         

Deerlands!  

Just want to thank you all and I am sure I will pop 

in every now and then to say hello.  

Take care and all the best  

Angela  xxxx 

Room Changes  

We would like to inform you of some forthcoming changes in room staff.  

The room changes are to take place from the week beginning 23rd August 2021. 

Bunnies & Ducks Room:  Lexi (starts maternity leave from September) Clare, Gracie & Jasmine (who will 

be covering Lexi’s maternity leave)  

Fawns Room: Kerry & Faith  

Cubs Room: Megan & Paige  

Bears Room:  Kristie & Lauren  

We hope this change will be quite seamless and will be in preparation for the transition of several         

children into their new rooms during August for September.  

As always let us know if you have any questions regarding the above, either speak to a member of the 

management team or pop us an email on info@deerlandsdaynursery.co.uk. 

Heidi Cook  

Senior Manager  

 

We are so pleased to welcome back Faith 

who will be working with Kerry in Fawns 

Room and Jasmine who will be covering 

Lexi’s Maternity cover.  

Also we have Jessica back in a few days 

in the week during term time to provide 

help and support in the Office.  



Here at Deerlands we have set up our very own Easy        
Fundraising page for parents, carers, grandparents and friends 

to raise FREE funds when you shop online!  

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/deerlandsdaynursery 

 

This is a great way to raise money for the nursery 

Lexi (Bunnies/

Duck staff) 

Just to inform parents that Lexi will be 

starting her Maternity leave from   

September. We wish Lexi  all the best 

and we will keep you posted when her 

baby arrives.  

 

 

Bears Leavers  

 

Its that sad time of the year that we say       

goodbye to our Bears children as they set off 

for new adventures at  Primary School. We 

wish you all the best and we will miss you 

lots! Please come and visit and let us know 

how you are getting on.  

All from Deerlands  

 

Sunflower Competition  

How are your sunflowers doing?  

Please upload some pictures of your sunflowers 

for us to see via Tapestry or email us on          

info@deerlandsdaynursery.co.uk.  

Competition will end week commencing 23rd 

August where we will ask you all to 

measure your Sunflowers!  

GOOD LUCK  

COVID - Update  

 As cases are still relatively high we are still carrying on with our Covid restrictions for the time-being.  

* Drop off and pick up will remain the same.  

* Masks still to be worn by parents/carers at drop off or collecting.  

* We will continue to require a negative PCR test if your child shows symptoms of COVID. 

 

SAVE THE DATES 

 

Macmillian Bake Sale  

Week Commencing 20th September  

 

Dream Catcher Photography  

Tuesday 26th October 


